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A massive thank you to everyone who came along to support our 
Summer Fayre! 
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We celebrated last year’s S3 with an awards ceremony. In addition to everyone                       
receiving their end of Broad General Education Certificates pupils also received                 
subject specific awards and Junior House Captain Shields. 

Thank you to everyone who attended! 
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Congratulations to Holly and Isla (S4) who                 
competed in the National final of the Crown 
Office and Prosecutor Fiscal Public Speaking 
Competition in Edinburgh. Both pupils 
spoke passionately about what Charity is 
and the impact their charity would have. 

Well done to the 2024 winners from Daziel 
High School.  

The session will end on Thursday 27th June at 1pm. I will write with an end of term                  
update before we stop for the summer.  

Congratulations to this year’s winning house … St. Margaret’s House! 

Well done to the Trinity Netball teams who 
reached the finals of their respective                
tournaments. Although they narrowly 
missed out on winning overall they all had a 
great time.  


